

January 31, 2019

Mr. David Kim

Dear David,

Thank you for your purchase of a table with a value of \$10,000 for this year's Athletes First Gala on March 16th! We are so appreciative of your support of this event over so many years!

Thanks to caring people like you, Luz, a young woman who spent her teen years in foster care, has an opportunity to reach her greatest potential. Because of you, Luz finally has a stable, affordable home to call her own. With guidance from caring Orangewood Foundation staff, Luz is learning vital independent living skills. With the help of Orangewood scholarships, Luz is also enrolled in community college. Luz will have the emotional support needed to reach her goals and this is all because of you. Thank you.



David, we truly appreciate you. Your donation helps **2,000 youth like Luz every year**. Their stories, their dreams, and their needs may differ, but what they have in common is you. Thank you for believing, as we do, that with the right support, all youth can reach their greatest potential. If you have any questions, I hope you will give us a call. We'd love to hear from you.

With gratitude,

Chris Simonsen

Chief Executive Officer

Thank you David
for your continued
Support of this event
and our youth!

No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution; please retain this letter for your tax records. Because this does not represent tax advice, we recommend that you contact your tax advisor with any questions.